
Minutes of Washington County 
Zoning/EMA/Environmental Committee 

May 5th , 2025 
 

Present were Dave Karg, Eric Malick, Dan Bronke and Paul  
 
Called to order 17:35 
 
Minutes of last meeting were approved with a motion by Paul and seconded by Eric 
 
Zoning 
Matt told the committee both Nashville solar projects were on hold. Company is wanting to get 
things better prepared before they try again. 
Matt is working with Andy Kyte on the BESS ordinance 
No zoning cases to be heard in May. 
 
EMA  
Matt explained he had just returned from a week long intensive training in Rochelle about 
Incident Command. 
Matt explained that one of the squad windshields was hit by a rock and needed replaced. Cost 
was $919 dollars and we have a deductible of $1000.00 He also explained that the brakes were 
replaced on same squad and the price came in almost twice what was told it would be. Do not 
plan on using Zapp’s auto again. 
Matt told the committee that EMA obtained a grant from Maschoff Pork farm for $3000 dollars 
to purchase new CPR manikins. 
Matt also informed the committee that he had resubmitted for the Grant for the EOC. 
 
It was discussed that meetings would be held on the first Monday of the month at 5:30 
 
Motion to adjourn by Dan and second by Eric 
Adjourned at 18:20 


